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Heller Statement on National Police Week
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding National Police Week:

“This week we pay tribute to the contributions made by all of our nation’s heroes in law enforcement. I am grateful for the sacrifices these brave men and women make every day to keep Nevadans safe. Officers have the difficult job of reducing crime and making arrests while balancing personal safety and the stress of making life or death decisions. As we recognize National Police Week, it’s important that we support the fearless efforts that these officers demonstrate on a daily basis,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Last weekend, the White House honored the following police officers from the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department with the prestigious National Association of Police Officers TOP COPS award for their acts of heroism during a fraud call that turned into a deadly shooting.  
Police Officer John E. Abel

Police Officer Beaumont Hopson

Police Officer II Michael A. Ramirez

Police Officer II Corey A. Staheli

Police Officer David Williams
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